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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 28th February 2022 

Year 4 

Maths – This week in Maths we will go over time. 

English – The children will focus on Shakespeare ready for their workshop on Monday 7th 

March.  There will be no spelling test on Friday.

Foundation – The children will continue to learn about rivers, their features and the 

processes involved in shaping rivers.  In RE we will return to Christianity.  We will be 

discussing forgiveness.  In PE we will continue our swimming lessons.  In school we will start 

to prepare for the Dance Festival.   

Homework 

The children should continue to work on their river projects, which are due on Monday 14th 

March.   

Finally  

Please remember to complete the slip for the Geography trip to Slough Sewage Works.  

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Dewar 


